
 
                                     

 

 

 

    PSNA Quarterly Meeting 

Tuesday, November 5, 2013 – 7pm 

Crowe’s Nest Farm  
        10300 Taylor Lane  Manor, TX 

 

  Refreshments and important information  

 

Guest Speaker: Ryan Smith – Assistant Fire Chief – Emergency Services District #12 

  Learn about the daily operations of the Manor Fire Station…….. 

 Get updates on the proposed Fire Station to be built on Hogeye Road 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

MISD to Launch Bi Monthly News Publication 
 By Abby Siedenstrang, Manor ISD Communications Coordinator 

      Manor ISD recently announced the launch of The Manor Express, a bimonthly news publication to be 

distributed to all Manor ISD campuses and throughout the Manor community. 

    The Manor Express will be created by Manor High School students, under the direction of teacher Ms. 

Shannon Park with the first issue premiering in early November. Students will cover individual and group 

achievements, provide information about programs and organizations, and share community news and events. 

    In addition to the printed copies, a digital version of the paper will be published on all 13 of the district’s 

websites following the distribution of the print version. 

    Manor ISD is proud to provide students with real-world opportunities to build communication skills and 

explore career paths, while delivering relevant news and information to students, parents and the community. 

     The Manor Express represents one of several communication systems being developed by Manor ISD this 

year. This district is also in the process of launching an Internet radio station. Currently, the station broadcasts 

live from Manor High School football games, but will soon provide continual programming including music, 

interviews, news stories, and more. 

    Business interested in receiving The Manor Express should contact Mike Gula, Manor ISD’s executive 

coordinator of Career & Technical Education at (512)278-4469 or Michael.Gula@manorisd.net. 

    To submit content to be included in The Manor Express or on the Internet radio station, send press releases 

to Abby Siedenstrang, Manor ISD’s communications coordinator, at Abby.Siedenstrang@manorisd.net. 
     

 

The “new” Manor City Hall is now open.   

Their phone number remains the same – (512) 272-5555.  

Construction will begin soon to remodel the “old” City Hall for the Manor Police Department.   

                                   
   ______________________________________________________  
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                                                   Tuesday, November 5
th

  Election  - V O T E – 7am-7pm 

    9 Proposed Amendments: See below  

State House Vacancy: Special election in Northeast Travis County for State 

 House District 50 to replace Rep. Mark Strama, D-Austin who recently resigned. 

    House District 50 includes parts of Austin, Pflugerville, Manor, Elgin and Round Rock.

    The winner of the special election will serve out Strama’s term which ends in 

   ends I in January, 2015. 

    If no one receives a majority of the vote, the top two vote-getters which includes one 

Republican and three Democrats will face each other in a run-off. Candidates will also 

have to run in the regular election (November, 2014) which begins with primary 

elections in March, 2014.  

The Candidates include Republican Mike VanDeWalle and Democrats Jade Chang 

Shepard, Celia Israel and Rico Reyes.   

9 Proposed  Amendments:  

Prop 1: Property tax exemption for surviving spouses of certain service members. 

Prop 2: Removing provisions for the State Medical Education Board 

Prop 3: Allowing extension of exemption from inventory taxes for aircraft parts 

Prop 4: Tax exemption for disabled veterans whose homesteads were donated by a charity. 

Prop 5: Authorizing a reverse mortgage plan for the purchase of homestead property.   

Prop 6: Creating funds to assist the financing of priority projects in the state water plan. 

Prop 7: Allowing home-rule cities to decide how to fill vacant elected seats. 

Prop 8: Repealing the provision authorizing a hospital district in Hidalgo County. 

Prop 9: Expanding the State Commission on Judicial Conduct’s sanctioning authority.   

          Tuesday, November 5th is a Vote Center Election. 
    Travis County voters do not have to vote at their precinct polling place on Election Day.  Voters may cast their vote at 

any Travis County Election Day polling place.  Voting locations are open 7am – 7pm. 

             

  Voting Locations near PSNA Residents: 

Precinct #105 – Manor ISD Administration Building Precinct #106 – Neidig Elementary School 

  10335 US Highway 290 East - Manor      13700 County Line Road – Elgin 

 

Precinct #154 – Bluebonnet Trail Elementary School  Important Information:  

                       11316 Farmhaven Road – Austin    Voting?  = Bring your Photo ID  
                                             State law now requires you to show a photo ID before voting.  

                                                                                      There are 7 acceptable forms: 

1.  Texas Driver’s License (issued by DPS)  

2.  Texas Election Identification Certificate  (issued by DPS) 

3.  Texas Personal Identification Certificate (issued by DPS) 

4. Texas Concealed Handgun License (issued by DPS) 

5. U.S. Military identification 

6. U.S. Citizenship identification 

7.   U.S. Passport 

 

PSNA Boundaries are US 290 on the north, FM 973 on the west, FM 969 on the south, and the Travis-Bastrop county line on the 

east.  Everyone residing in this area is welcome to join. There is more information on our website – www.parkspringsna.org.  Our 

mailing address is  P.O. Box 1008  Manor, TX 78653.  Membership dues are $20 per year.                           

The purpose of Park Springs NA is to 

“improve and maintain the quality of 

life for residents and protect from 

environmental hazards within the 

boundaries of the association”.  More 

information is available on the PSNA     

website – www.parkspringsna.org.  

Now Open in Manor…..  

         Zetroc Kaffee House 
  ……. On Hwy 290 - across from Riata Ford……. 

 

 Serving latte, mocha, espresso, smoothies, breakfast tacos, 

sandwiches, desserts, Free WiF.    

 Open M-F: 5:30am – 5:30pm Sat:8am-2pm   Closed Sundays 

            (512) 243-7847 

http://www.parkspringsna.org/
http://www.parkspringsna.org/
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 Important Dates to Remember: 
  Thurs. Oct 31 - Halloween                                                        
    Sun. Nov 3 – Daylight Savings Time Ends – “Fall back” one hour       Sat. Dec 21 – Winter Begins     
    Tues. Nov 5 – Election Day     Wed. Dec 25 – Christmas  
    Mon. Nov 11 – Veteran’s Day                Tues. Dec 31 – New Year’s Eve 
    Wed. Nov 27 – Hanukkah                       

Thurs. Nov 28 – Thanksgiving Day   
          

Next PSNA Meeting – Tues. Feb 4, 2014                 

 
  ___  ______________________________________________________  

Manor ISD Enrollment Increases More Than 6%; 
Several Schools Exceed Planned Capacity; 

Board Plans 2014 Bond Election to Fund New Schools 

    Enrollment at Manor ISD increased substantially this fall - more than 6% compared to fall of 2012.  

Manor’s enrollment is growing faster than predicted, and is much more than neighboring Elgin ISD, which 

reported an increase of about 2%.  Austin ISD reported a slight decline in enrollment (1,200 students). 

   On October 21, 2013, the Manor school board voted to schedule a bond election for May, 2014.  School 

board trustees will also be elected in May.  The board also received a report showing that several 

elementary schools and one middle school already exceed 100% of planned capacity.  Construction of a new 

elementary school in Shadow Glen will begin in a few months but it isn’t expected to begin full service until 

the fall of 2015. 

   The report also summarized recommendations the board received last year from a professional 

demographer who projected that the district would need to construct additional elementary schools in 2016 

and 2018 as well as a new middle school or schools in 2017.  Manor High School already is using some 

portable classrooms to meet the needs of the growing campus.  

______________________________________________________ 

MISD to Introduce Cosmetology and Culinary Arts Programs at   

former Administration Building 
     Manor ISD plans to remodel the former administration building located on Murray Ave into classroom and active 

use facilities for new career programs in Cosmetology and Culinary Arts.   

     Preliminary plans show the building will contain more than just classrooms – there will be a coffee shop where 

customers can purchase student-created meals – either sit-down or via a drive-through.  Cosmetology students will 

provide services to local customers at a reasonable price.  

    Anticipated opening date is fall, 2014.  Once students have been given the opportunity to register for the new 

programs, enrollment may reach in excess of 200 students annually. 

   _______________________________________     

  

 

Daylight Savings Ends – Sunday, November 3 – Don’t Forget to Change Your Clocks – “Fall” Back One Hour 
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                                       Community Events: 

 

Sat. Nov 2 – Manor Lions Club Garage Sale at the “New” Lions Club – 429 West Parsons Street – 8am – 2pm.    

Sat. Nov 2 – Manor United Methodist Church Turkey Dinner and Auction – Manor New Tech High School Cafeteria. Serving begins at  

5:30 pm.  Turkey dinner with all the sides, dessert and tea -  Adults-$8/ Children-$4.  Stay for the auction to bid on great gifts.  All 

proceeds benefit the Church.  

Mon. Nov 11 – Veterans Day Remembrance at Jennie Lane Park – 11am.  Lunch provided by East Rural Center Advisory Board. Attendees 

are asked to bring a dessert to share.  

Every Wednesday – Manor Farmer’s Market at Jennie Lane Park – 4pm – 7pm – meat, vegetables, hand-made products 

           

 

  
9 Interesting Things about Wal-Mart……. 

1. Wal-Mart averages a profit of $1.8 million every hour. 

2. 2.35 million people shop at Wal-Mart every day – as much as the population of China. 

3. The average Wal-Mart Supercenter sells 140,000 individual items. (The Manor Store is not a supercenter – Elgin’s is a Supercenter)  

4. Wal-Mart opened between 4-5 new stores every week in 2012. 

5. Wal-Mart receives 25 applications for every job opening. 

6. Wal-Mart accounts for 25% of Clorox total sales. 

7. Wal-Mart’s top selling item in 2012 was the banana. 

8. 90% of all Americans live within 15 minutes of a Wal-Mart 

9. Wal-Mart has 2.2 million employees world-wide – more people than the population of Houston. 
Source:     Business Insider – October 23, 2013 

 

                              _____________________________________________________ 

 Interesting Facts about McDonalds…….. 
1. With more than 34,000 restaurants, McDonalds has more restaurants than Burger King (12,700), Arby’s (3,400), 

Wendy’s (6,650), and Taco Bell (6,480.) 

2. In 2012, McDonalds opened 1,400 new restaurants which is about the size of Chipolote’s entire chain. 

3. McDonalds sells 13 billion servings of French fries each year. 

4. McDonalds has 1.8 million employees world-wide – which is more than the population of Philadelphia (1.5 million). 

5. McDonalds spent $788 million in advertising in 2012. 

6. World-wide daily customer traffic (63 million people) is more than the population of Great Britain. 

7. McDonalds sells 75 hamburgers every second. 

8. According to company estimates, one in every 8 Americans has worked at a McDonalds at some point in their 

working career. (The PSNA newsletter editor’s first job was at the McDonalds on Guadalupe Street in 1973.) 

9. The iconic golden arches are recognized by more people than any other advertising logo in the world.  
                                                       Source:     Business Insider – October 23, 2013 

 

PSNA newsletter stories are compiled by John Williams and Vicki McFarland and do not represent the views of PSNA, its officers, or its members. 

 


